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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
 
Intermittent Issues with KingCounty.gov Website 
 
The KingCounty.gov website is intermittently down and/or experiencing slow load times.  
The King County Department of Information Technology is aware of the issue and is 
working to resolve it. 

Business with the Clerk’s Office can be conducted by clicking the below direct links to 
our services: 

• E-Filing Portal: https://dja-efsp.kingcounty.gov/EFiling/Logon/Logon.aspx 
• KC Script Portal: https://dja-prd-ecexap1.kingcounty.gov/?q=Home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://kingcounty.gov/en/dept/dja 
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